
APEX LA

April 11, 2018

Sharon Dickinson
Deputy City Clerk
Legislative Assistant for Planning and Land Use Management Committee
Council and Public Services Division
City Hall

200 N. Spring Street, Room 395

Los Angeles, CA 90012

RE: CF 18-0275

Public Convenience or Necessity Application Addendum
The Broadwater Plunge for the Sacred Fools Theater
Address and Name Clarification

Dear Ms. Dickinson,

This is an Addendum to the Public Convenience or Necessity Application CF 18-0275.

When we filed the Public Convenience or Necessity application for CF 18-0275, the address for
the use was to be 1076 N. Lillian Way. However, the State of California Department of Alcoholic
Beverage Control Board has affirmed that the specific address for the Public Convenience or
Necessity should be amended to 6324 West Santa Monica Boulevard.

Note:
• The ABC license application number 589185 for the subject site reflects 6324 West

Santa Monica Boulevard.
• The ZA-2017-1798CUB approval for the subject site included 6324 West Santa Monica

Boulevard in the range of addresses approved under the grant.

In addition, the name of the was incorrectly submitted as "The Backwater Plunge for the Sacred
Fools Theater". This should be corrected to "The Broadwater Plunge for the Sacred Fools

Theater".
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Therefore, please amend the Public Convenience or Necessity application for CF 18-0275 to
reflect the address "6324 West Santa Monica Boulevard" and the name of the application as

"Broadwater Plunge for the Sacred Fools Theater" in the public record, in any mailing or posting
of any public notices and on the agenda for the public hearing.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Margaret Taylor, Apex LA

Authorized agent for the Applicant

Cc: Padraic Duffy, PDQ LLC
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